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To whom it may concern 
 
I am writing with regard to the bill being tabled by Jackie Trad that aims to change Queensland's abortion 
laws. 
 
I am urging you not to make any changes. Life begins at conception, and unborn babies must be protected, 
and it is well-documented that abortions have severe negative impacts on women's mental and physical 
health and also affect others such as the fathers. While there may be grounds in rare medical circumstances 
to consider an abortion, surely better access to counseling and adoption services would be best in the vast 
majority of cases.  
 
Regards 
 
Rachel Driver 

 

 
 
Sent from my Samsung Galaxy smartphone. 

Termination of Pregnancy Bill 2018 Submission No 807




